Planning Council, Public Library Section (NCLA)
Minutes of July 31, 2015


Members attending:  
Billy King, JR Rogers, Arthur Erickson, Laura Highfill, Lindsey Shuford, Pam Jaskot, Nora Armstrong, Tammy Baggett, Decca Slaughter, Catherine Rudelich, Janet Oliver, Jennifer Daugherty, Joan Sherif, Martha Sink and Kelly Brannock.  (10 constitutes a quorum; we had 12 voting members present)

The meeting was called to order by Billy at 10:30 am at South Regional Library (Durham)

Minutes
Arthur moved to accept the minutes of February 2015, as amended. Seconded by Janet, and passed by decree. 

NCLA Executive Board Report (Billy)
· PLS has $5264 in its coffers, and 215 members. 
· Dale Cousins’ report highlighted-- a drop in membership; various events and Conference minutiae. 
· The 2016 Leadership Institute will be at Black Mountain in September. Call for applications will go out in January. 

Conference Plans (Sandra)

We discussed booking rooms, which are gong quickly, and raffle basket assembly. 

Diane Chamberlain will be the wine & cheese speaker. The reception will be $15 for PLS members, and $20 for others. JR moved that we approve up to $300 for her expenses, seconded by Cathy, and passed unanimously. 
Don & Sara have been working on a new PLS pamphlet. Billy moved that we print 1000 glossies, allocating up to $400 for that purpose. Seconded by Pam and passed unanimously. 

Awards (Tammy)
The Roberts award is on track. 
Branch Services (Decca)
The “Step Away…” Conference panel is in place. 
Genealogy & Local History (Jennifer)
The “Genealogy Triage” panel is in place. 
YSS Liaison Report (Joan)
Joan submitted a written report via MyCommittee. PLS has been asked to sponsor half of the $600 speaker fee “Maker Space” program. Cathy moved that we cover the $300, seconded by Pam and passed unanimously. 
State Library Update (Kelly)

Submitted written report via MyCommittee. 

The next meeting will be ​at the PLS Wine & Cheese reception at the Conference. 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 pm. 
